
Friday 8th September 2023 

Nursery Newsletter  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a fun week with the children settling in to Nursery this week. 

The children have been learning the nursery routines, meeting their new 

friends and making their learning choices. 

Next week, the children will be staying for their full nursery session. If you are 

unsure about timings, please check with a member of our team. 

English 

We have been singing nursery rhymes to go with our topic of Nursery Rhymes. 

We will continue the Nursery Rhymes topic next week - learning new rhymes 

and doing activities related to them. 

Phonics 

Next week the children will be thinking about the sounds they can hear in the 

world around them. Maths We will be learning about the number 1. The 

children will learn the value of 1 and understand what one object looks like. 

 

Please remember to ensure your children’s school uniform and shoes are 

named. 

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Friday 15th September 2023 

Nursery Newsletter  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a busy week with the children in Nursery. 

The children have been choosing their learning activities indoors and outside in 

the garden.  

They are settling into the routines and their full sessions.  

English 

 

We will continue our Nursery rhymes topic. We are focusing on Twinkle 

twinkle little star. The children are learning the song and doing activities based 

on the rhyme.  

Phonics 

 

We will be continuing to discover the sounds we can hear inside and outside in 

the world around us. We will go on a listening walk. 

 Maths  

 

We will be continuing to learn about the number 1.  The children will be 

selecting one object and learning to match the amount to the number 1.  

Please remember to ensure your children’s school uniform and shoes are 

named. 

 

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 



Friday 22nd September 2023 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a fun week with the children in Nursery. The children have been 

choosing their learning activities and have been enjoying the sand and water 

activities. They have settled into the routines and are enjoying their learning 

with their friends. 

English 

 

We will continue our Nursery rhymes topic. We are focusing on Humpty 

Dumpty. The children will learn the song and do activities connected to the 

rhyme. 

Phonics 

 

We will be continuing to discover the sounds we can hear inside and outside in 

the world around us. We will go on a listening walk and be doing activities 

about the sounds in the world around us. 

Maths 

 

We will be continuing to learn about the number 1.  The children will be 

selecting one object and learning to match the amount to the number 1. 

Please remember to ensure your children’s school uniform and shoes are named. 

 

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 



Friday 29th September 2023 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been busy this week in Nursery learning with their friends and 

trying a variety of activities inside and outside.    

R.E 

 

We will be starting our new R.E topic of Welcome. We will be learning about what a 

welcome is and how we welcome our friends and family at home and at Nursery.  

 

English 

 

We will continue our Nursery rhymes topic. We are focusing on Humpty Dumpty. The 

children will learn the song and do activities connected to the rhyme. 

At Home: This is a link to Cbeebies where there are lots of Nursery rhymes that you 

can explore at home.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/playlist-something-special-nursery-rhymes 

Phonics 

 

We will be continuing to discover the sounds we can hear inside and outside in the 

world around us. We will be exploring the sounds that different items in Nursery 

make.  

At Home: Have a listen to the sounds you can hear as you are at home or out and 

talk about about what you can hear.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/playlist-something-special-nursery-rhymes


Maths 

  

We will be continuing our learning activities about the number 1.  The children will 

be recognising the number 1 and matching it to the amount.  

At Home: Ask your child to bring you one item. See if you can find any number 1s 

when you are out and about – Numbers on buses, shop windows, car registration 

numbers.   

Please remember to ensure your children’s school uniform, socks and shoes are 

named. 

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 6th October 2023 



 

Friday 6th October 2023 

Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been busy this week in Nursery learning with their friends and trying a variety of activities inside 

and outside.    

R.E 

 

We will be starting our new R.E topic of Welcome. We will be learning about what a welcome is and how we 

welcome our friends and family at home and at Nursery.  

English 

 

We will continue our Nursery rhymes topic. We will now be focusing on Baa Baa Black Sheep. The children will learn 

the song and do activities connected to the rhyme. 

At Home: This is a link to Cbeebies where there are lots of Nursery rhymes that you can explore at home.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/playlist-something-special-nursery-rhymes 

Phonics 

 

We will be discovering sounds we can make with our bodies such as when we clap, click our fingers, jump , sing or 

stamp our feet.  

At Home: Have a listen to the sounds you can make with your body such as clapping and singing. 

Maths 

  

We will be continuing our learning activities about the number 1.  The children will be recognising the number 1 and 

matching it to the amount.  

At Home: Ask your child to bring you one item. See if you can find any number 1s when you are out and about – 

Numbers on buses, shop windows, car registration numbers.   

Please remember to ensure your children’s school uniform, socks and shoes are named. 

Thank you so much for all your support, Miss Fuller and the Nursery Team 


